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Letter of Recommendation for Mike Wheelock and Nacia Dahl
To whom it may concern:

I have worked with Mike and Nacia at Sunbelt for the last 2 years in the search for acquisitions. In
working with the both Mike and Nacia | have found them to be very professional, enjoyable,
trustworthy, and very diligent in every aspect of the acquisition process. They have provided me with
numerous potential acquisition targets and have been involved in the introduction of the key individuals
involved in the acquisition. They have stayed as involved as needed during the process, knowing when
to allow us to form the relationship with the potential acquisition but staying involved enough to keep
the process moving forward. And lastly they have helped in completing the acquisition and follow-up.

I highly recommend both Mike and Nacia for anyone who is looking for an acquisition to successfully
and smoothly move through the process to a successful conclusion.

Regards,

R

Brad Johnson
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